
WEEK 8

Kingswood Day Camp

KINGSWOOD DAY CAMP 
PARENTS:

Thank you for an outstanding summer! We 
enjoyed having your girls here with us and we 

hope they had as much fun as we did. 
It is hard to believe that eight weeks went by 

so quickly, but we had a fantastic summer 
with a lot of great activities, new friendships, 

and pleasant memories. 
Enjoy the rest of your summer, and we hope 

to see you next year!
- Shemeka, Susie and Megan

LOST AND FOUND ITEMS:
If your camper has lost any items, they will be in the Special and 

Summer Programs Office at 21 Valley Way. 
Any questions, please call 248-645-3674, Option 9, Option 3.



Please take some time to read about the activities the 

campers have done this week and what is to come!

Week 8 Highlights

Art:
We ended this fun-filled summer with learning to make different kinds 

of origami and bracelets! The campers were also able to take 
instructions home to do their favorite origami or bracelet. What a great 
summer it has been! I have enjoyed getting to know the creative side 
of every camper and I hope they are able to continue crafting during 

the school year. Thanks for a great summer campers!
- Heidi

Archery:
This week in archery we did our annual Kingswood Tournament! The 
girl who won in each group got an exclusive Kingswood archery pin! 

This has been an amazing summer and I am so grateful to have shared 
it with all the girls. We had a fantastic time! 

- Olivia



Week 8 Highlights Cont.

Canoe:
This week at canoe, 
we did a treasure 

hunt. The girls had a 
blast solving the 

riddles that lead to 
a treasure. It was 

such a fun summer 
canoeing with and 
forming bonds with 

the campers! 
- Emily

Dance:
What an exciting week of 

dance! We started off with our 
own Kingswood version of 
Jordan Matter’s 10 minute 
photo challenge. We also 

learned a dance that we will all 
perform at the end of the 

talent show! I’ve had such a 
great time dancing with all of 

the girls over the past 8 weeks. 
I’m amazed at their growth 
and I am so proud of every 

single one of them!!
- Carly



Dance’s 10 Minute Photo Challenge



Week 8 Highlights Cont.

Drama:
In our final week of camp, we brought back our favorite games 
from previous lessons. Campers were able to use the skills they 

learned over the course of camp, showing their growth in the more 
competitive activities. I have had so much fun working with all the 

girls over the past 8 weeks,  watching them break out of their shells 
and put their best self forward in my class. I’ll miss them all!

- Noah

Music:
On Friday of our last week of camp, KDC hosted a talent show. 

Throughout the week, I helped the groups prepare and 
choreograph their routines and sets, in anticipation of the big day. 

I am so proud of all their hard work, not only this week, but all 
summer long! I hope you all have a wonderful summer.

- Hope



Week 8 Highlights Cont.

Nature & Science:
This week in Nature and Science, we explored the power of static 

electricity. Campers went through various stations toying with 
balloons and PVC pipes, straws, and separating pepper and salt. 

They also implemented scientific problem solving skills with 
different real world problems. It's been a pleasure working with and 

teaching the girls all summer long!
- Rebekah

Sports:
This week, we played “Captain’s Coming” and Newcomb. For their 

last day, groups were able to freely choose the games they wanted 
to play. It was a great summer and I had a wonderful time getting 

to know your girls!
- Liz



Week 8 Highlights Cont.

Tennis:
For our last week of camp, the girls enjoyed rotating through 

some of their favorite games they’ve played this summer, such as 
Jailbreak and Queen of the Court. The girls have worked hard to 

develop their tennis skills this summer and I am so proud of them! 
- Katherine

Yoga:
This week in yoga we had a week of fan favorites!! Which means 
campers got to play their favorite yoga game, musical mats. They 
also got to pick their favorite camp wide game to play to wrap up 
the summer. Campers were able to enjoy many different styles of 

yoga this summer. I hope campers will come back and enjoy 
having yoga again! I’m wishing everyone a great school year!  

Until next time, Kayla

Not pictured: Hope, Kayla

THANKS FOR A GREAT SUMMER!


